Hazelton, Laura

Sent: 22 July 2015 17:35

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: 32 Parkway, NW1 7AH; Application ref: 2015/1254/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Laura,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.
Our main concerns about this application are as follows:

We really object to the layout of machinery in the back yard of this restaurant. After all, the back of
the building is still in a Conservation Area. The Cavendish School will see the jumble which is
most unsightly and could be improved.

We are also concerned about the air conditioning units which tend to be noisy and will affect the
neighbours and the school. We suggest that the noise element should be tested.

At the moment you should know that the Co-op further up Parkway has placed air conditioning
units on its back extension which is very noisy and is being challenged by residents in Gloucester
Crescent.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



